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January 13, 2021 
 
VIA ECFS & IBFS 
 
Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
Office of the Secretary 
45 L Street NE 
Washington, DC 20554 

Re: WC Docket No. 20-354 
Domestic Section 214 Application Filed for the Transfer of Control of  
ALLO Communications LLC to SDC Allo Holdings, LLC 

 IB File No. ITC-T/C-20201029-00186 
Application for Consent to the Transfer of Control of ALLO Communications LLC from 
Nelnet, Inc. to SDC Allo Holdings, LLC 

 NOTICE OF CONSUMMATION 

Dear Secretary Dortch: 

This letter notifies the Commission that the Conversion (as described in the above-referenced 
Applications) resulting in the transfer of control of ALLO Communications LLC was completed 
on December 21, 2020. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
/s/ Brett P. Ferenchak 
 
Tamar E. Finn 
Brett P. Ferenchak 
 
Counsel for SDC Allo Holdings, LLC 
 
cc: Loel P. Brooks (Counsel for Nelnet and ALLO) 
 Mark Pence (Nelnet) 


